
Job Posting 
The Rush county Sheriff’s Office is now accepting 
applications for the position of full time Jail Officer and 
part time Jail Officer.  Applicants can be male or female, 
must be at least 21 years of age, have a high school 
diploma, a valid driver’s license, and willing to submit to 
a criminal background check.  Applicants must be willing 
to work nights, weekends, and/ or holidays.  Applications 
can be picked up at the Rush County Sheriff’s 
Department, Rushville, Indiana.  Applications will be 
taken until December 7, 2018. 


